


continue to deposit revenue from publication sales into its publications fee fund. The bill provides
for the transfer of the remaining balance in the publications fee fund to the state general fund at the
end of each fiscal year. For FY 2024, the funding shift will result in a net gain to the state general
fund of approximately $26,500 due to the transfer of the remaining carryover balances from both
of the Judicial Council’s fee funds. In future years, the amount of state general funds allocated to
the Judicial Council’s budget will not be totally offset. However, this funding shift will provide the
Judicial Council with a sufficient and stable funding source and allow the Council to continue its
work in improving the administration of justice in Kansas.




